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On a scale from 1 to
10, where are you at

in your recovery and
what does that

number mean to you?



Tell about a healthy
risk you have taken

this week.



How has your life
changed since
getting Sober?




What do you miss the
most about

drugs/alcohol?



What would your life
be like if you weren’t

addicted to
something?




What makes your
addiction possible?




Share about YOUR
BIGGEST triggers.




Name at least three
ways you can cope

with cravings.
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Share about three of
your relapse

warning signs.



Tell about someone
who is supportive of
your recovery and

how they're
supportive.




Is it okay to take
mind-altering

medications if you’re
in recovery? Why or

why not?

Is it possible to get
sober without AA or
NA? Why or why not?

Do you have a
sponsor? If so,

what’s helpful about
the relationship and

what’s not?



Do you think you’re
going to relapse?

Why or why not?



What’s the difference
between helping and

enabling? How can
you tell?




What's one thing you
wish everyone knew

about addiction?
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Is it possible for
someone in recovery
from alcohol to use

marijuana without
consequences? What

about CBD?



Is it possible for
someone in recovery

from drugs to be a
social drinker? Why

or why not?

Do you have an
enabler? Explain.




Tell about a time you
were in denial.




How have drugs and
alcohol affected

your health?



How have drugs and
alcohol affected

your relationships?



How have drugs and
alcohol affected

your mental health?

How is addiction like
a disease? How is it
not like a disease? 
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What places do you
need to avoid to

protect your
recovery?

Have you ever hit
rock bottom? If so,
what happened? If

not, do you think it's
necessary for

recovery?

Which is most
important in

recovery and why:
Motivation,

willpower, or
willingness?

Does relapse have to
be a part of

recovery? Why or 
 why not?

What are three
reasons you want to
stop using/drinking?

Explain.

What's one thing your
current recovery

program is lacking,
and what are you

going to do about it?

What stage of change
are you in and what
does that mean to

you?

What are three
reasons you wish you

could continue
using/drinking?

Explain.
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What's one thing you
love about AA/NA?

What's one thing you
can't stand about

AA/NA?

What's your
definition of a 'dry

drunk?'

Tell about 3-4
important

components of an
effective relapse
prevention plan.

What are some of the
reasons you started
using/drinking in the

first place? 

What
situations/events do
you dread managing

without
drugs/alcohol? What
can you do instead?

In what situation do
you think you're most

likely to relapse? 

If you could take a
pill every day that

prevented you from
getting addicted to

anything, would you?

What are some of the
financial

consequences of
your addiction?
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Tell about a
relationship you

damaged in active
addiction that you'd

like to repair.

What do you need to
forgive yourself

for?

What haven't you
tried yet to get

sober?

What is something you
did in active

addiction that you
regret? 

If you could get
sober by giving up 10
IQ points, would you?
Why or why not? What
about 20 points? 30?

What's one of the
craziest things

you've done for your
addiction? For your

recovery?

What is one of your
biggest fears about

living sober?

What are some ways
you can manage

boredom in sobriety?



Mind Remake Project 2023


